Hello everyone,
Twickenham Riverside development and the Council’s CPO

We have just been made aware that, for those who wish to make representation or object to the CPO - as stated
in the LBRuT notice - the address where to send those has changed.

The correct address now is:

The Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities
23 Stephenson Street
Birmingham, B2 4B

In addition, residents who have posted their objections to the Compulsory Purchase Order are also
asked to email them to PCU@communities.gov.uk

Please remember that the deadline is 22 November - i.e. you should email/post before 23rd November 2021,
and don’t forget to state the title of the order, the grounds of objection and the objector’s address and interests
in the land.

Best wishes,

The RAG team
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